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Learn about the 
letter M today. Read 
Mouse Paint by 
Ellen Stoll Walsh. 
Look for the letter 
M in the book.

    Independence Day
Have your child dip 
the back of a fork in 
paint and press onto 
paper. Continue in a 
circle for some cool 
fireworks. 

Help your child spell 
his or her name with 
play dough. 

Listen to soft music 
today while reading 
with your child for 15 
minutes.

Chocolate Day
Write numbers on 
cards.  Let your child 
match chocolate 
chips to each 
number. 

Invite a friend over 
for a play date. Let 
each child pick a 
favorite story to 
read. 

It’s a full moon 
tonight. Go outside 
to observe and talk 
about the moon. 

Make moon sand. 
Mix 4 cups flour and 
1/2 cup baby oil. Let 
your child mix it up. 
Talk about how it 
feels.

Read Three Hens 
and a Peacock by 
Lester Laminack in 
honor of his 
birthday. 

Paper Bag Day
Make paper bag 
puppets today. See 
how creative your 
child can be. 

Explore 
marshmallows. Let 
your child cut, tear, 
get them wet, 
squish and taste 
them.

Grab 2 cold glasses 
of lemonade and 
settle down to read 
for 15 minutes. 

Dance to mariachi 
music today. Talk 
about Mexico and 
find it on a map. 

Pull the plug. Turn 
o� the television 
and other digital 
devices and read 
your child's favorite 
books.

Choose a No, David! 
Book by David 
Shannon. Point out 
the letter N as you 
read.

Neighborhood and 
nature start with the 
letter N. Go on a 
nature walk around 
the neighborhood. 

Create a fort from a 
sheet and chairs.  
Take in a good book 
and read with your 
child for 15 minutes. 

Grab your child's 
favorite stu�ed 
friend as a reading 
pal today before 
taking a nap. 

Learn "Who Let the 
Letters Out" by Dr. 
Jean. Lyrics can be 
found online. 

      Count as you use 
tweezers to fill and 
empty di�erent size 
cups.

Go for a swim 
today. After each 

dip in the pool, read a 
book to your child.  

Plan a family 
booknic. Pack 
lunch, a blanket 
and books.  Find a 
shady spot to eat 
and read!

Help your child think 
of words that rhyme 
with "see."

Time to find a cool 
spot to read with 
your child for 15 
minutes. 

Reading Activity Calendar (ages 0-5)

It's Jan Berenstain’s 
birthday. Choose a 
favorite Berenstain 
Bears book to read. 

Take a trip to the 
library to pick out 
books to read for 
this month.   

It is the 7th month. 
Count to 7 with your 
child, then count out 
7 objects.  

Let your child 
"paint" outside with 
water and a 
paintbrush. 

Try to Hula Hoop 
today. Count with 
your child how 
many times 
the hula 
hoop goes 
around. 

Exercise your mind 
by reading for 30 
minutes today.

      Look at the wordless 
book Chalk by Bill 
Tomson. Grab sidewalk 
chalk and head outside!


